JUSTIFICATION FOR NO MATERIAL/NONSUBSTANTIVE CHANGE

Eagle Take Permits and Fees, 50 CFR 22
OMB Control Number 1018-0167


This nonsubstantive change request submission is in response to the Service’s process updates changing the responsibility for processing requests for eagle parts and feathers in conjunction with FWS Form 3-200-15a.  The Service’s National Eagle and Wildlife Property Repository (NEWRP) in Colorado will assume full responsibility for processing FWS Forms 3-200-15a rather than having respondents submit the forms to their respective regional permit coordinators who then submit them to the NEWRP.  We updated FWS Form 3-200-15a to make the appropriate address corrections, along with minor clarifying administrative updates.  We also updated the associated instructions referenced in the hyperlink at the top of the form.  Additionally, we prepared a notification to be sent out to all Tribes notifying them of the new process (copy attached).  All updates to the form and instructions are highlighted in yellow in the attached versions dated 08/2021 attached to this request.

We made no other changes to the previously submitted information.
